Mary Stonehill (C)

From: Brett Gibson

Sent: Friday, June 09, 2017 2:05 PM

To: Mary Stonehill (C)

Subject: FW: Request for RQ17-002 due date extension

From: Magno, Gregory (NHTSA) [mailto:Gregory.Magno@dot.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 4:18 PM

To: LAWRENCE C MAUGH <lawrence.c.maugh@gm.com>; Hays, Sean A (NHTSA) <sean.a.hays@dot.gov>; Lash,
Chris (NHTSA) <Chris.Lash@dot.gov>

Cc: BRIAN LATOUF <brian.latouf@gm.com>; Mark Deacon <mark.deacon@gm.com>; Brett Gibson
<brett.gibson@gm.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Request for RQ17-002 due date extension

Larry-

Per our discussion on the phone on 2-Jun-2017 | understand that the delay on Questions 2-4 stems from your
manual review of a large volume of records for responsiveness and presume that this evaluation would inform
your response to Question 13.

We concur with the due date extension as requested and look forward to the interim submission on the original
due date.

Please keep us informed on your progress.
Thanks

Greg

From: LAWRENCE C MAUGH [mailto:lawrence.c.maugh@gm.com]

Sent: Monday, June 05, 2017 11:23 AM

To: Magno, Gregory (NHTSA) <Gregory.Magno@dot.gov>; Hays, Sean A (NHTSA) <sean.a.hays@dot.gov>; Lash,
Chris (NHTSA) <Chris.Lash@dot.gov>

Cc: BRIAN LATOUF <brian.latouf@gm.com>; Mark Deacon <mark.deacon@gm.com>; Brett Gibson
<brett.gibson@gm.com>

Subject: Request for RQ17-002 due date extension

Hi Greg,

Per our discussion Friday afternoon, | am writing for a request to extend the due date for RQ17-002. We would
like to extend the due date to June 30, 2017 for the final submission.

We plan on submitting responses to all questions except Q2, Q3, Q4 and Q13 on June 12.

Thanks,
Larry



Lawrence Maugh
Senior Manager
External Investigations
Global Vehicle Safety
(586) 291-3136
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Nothing in this message is intended to constitute an electronic signature unless a specific statement to
the contrary is included in this message.

Confidentiality Note: This message is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. It
may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, transmission, dissemination or other
use, or taking of any action in reliance upon this message by persons or entities other than the intended
recipient is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you received this message in error, please contact the
sender and delete it from your computer.





